
IMPORTANT! 

The date for the  

YELLOW DOT PROGRAM  

was incorrect in the September  

NETWORK newsletter. 

 

The CORRECT DATE IS:   

Tuesday, September 13  

from 12:30 -2:00 PM 

 

Presented by NY State Assemblyman, Ray 

Walters in conjunction with Erie County  

Sheriff’s Office. This is a program to help 

emergency responders provide prompt care  

in the event of an accident.  

 

Make a reservation at 636-3055 ext. 3108. 


